
Local Pension Board Draft Advert: 

 

Dear Scheme Contact, 

We are in the process of recruiting 2 positions for Scheme Member representatives 
of the London Borough of Bromley Local Pension Board, serving for the next 4 
years. The appointments start 1st September 2023 and there are normally 3 
meetings per year where key strategic issues relation to the Local Government 
Pension Board are discussed and decisions are made. The responsibility of the 
Board is to ensure the Pension Fund is well governed and compliant with all relevant 
regulations and legislation. 

 

If this is something you are interested in, please can you email 
dan.parsons@bromley.gov.uk  and detail any experience you have of pensions, 
LGPS, or board member duties so that you can be considered.  

Previous experience is not necessary, but Board members are expected to have an 
interest in pensions and be willing to attend regular meetings and training 
opportunities as appropriate. The roles are unpaid, but reasonable travel expenses 
can be reimbursed. 

The deadline for applications is 28th of July 2023. 
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